S8eptember 10, 1969,

Richard M, Nixen

President of the United States of America
- The White House
= Washington B.C.

U.8.A.

Dear Mr, Presidenty

on behalf of Malmd Astronomi- & aymﬂr;rtsaillakaf (Mzlmoe
Astronomy & Spaceflight Society) we herewith would like
to announce our interest in arranging s meeting with the
g Apollo 11 astronauts when they eventually visit Malmoe

t and the Gumaelius meeting the first deys of November

f this year, :

The meeting is planned as a combination of a filmshow

on the Apollo 11 flight and personal accounts of one or
more of the astronauts and, further, will be arranged as
a cooperative enterprise between Malms Astronomi- % Rymd-
fartssidllskap and astronomers of Lund University.

b M.A.R.8, is a society mainly containing young people
dedicated to the study and further knowledge of astronomy.
We are one of the most active amateur astronomy societies
in Scandinavia. Certainly, we have followed the historical
e lunar flight with great interest and, of course, we will
e be honoured to arrange a one or a few hours meeting as
suggested above. -

Yours faithfully

Peter Linde : ¥1lf R'Johansson
Vice chairman; Hon., President;
Malm¥ Astronomi- The International Union
& Rymdfartssillskap of Amateur Astronomers

Council member;
The International Union
of Amateur Astronomers




